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Business Updates of operations during Covid 19 Alert Level 3 
 

Bayleys Real Estate 
As we move to Alert Level 3, we are able to resume private viewings, conduct appraisals and list new 
properties all whilst adhering to the government’s guidelines to protect your safety. 
Paula Johnstone, 027 309 2910 | www.bayleys.co.nz 
SOUTHERN NZ REALTY LIMITED, LICENSED UNDER THE REA ACT 2008 

Goodman Plumbing Ltd is available for all plumbing, drainage, pump & filter jobs that can be completed 
safely under COVID 19 level 3 requirements. Phone Ian on 0274330986 to book in your job.  He will     
discuss with you then the COVID 19 level 3 requirements to undertake your job safely. 

Update From The Winton Community Support Office 
 

I write this as I sit in my makeshift office at home, my workload is not as 
high as I thought it might be, my hours are filled with making contact with 
some elderly and generally checking on those whom are reasonably      
isolated.  
  

I’ve arranged a small amount of people to go grocery shopping but even 
this seems to be not as highly sought after as we thought it would be. A few 
transport requests have been completed by some younger volunteers as 
our usual volunteer drivers are all in that vulnerable or ‘at risk’ category. 
 

The Winton NZ Community Support face book page as proved to be an 
integral communication tool during this lock down period, people have used it as a means of getting in 
touch, it’s great for getting information out to the community and for sharing ideas for parents to do with 
their kids to help fill in the days and I’ve even used it to run a colouring competition for all ages. 
 

A couple of flyers that have gone out to mailboxes both here in Winton and also out to the RD ’s have   
provided useful information and contacts to our community, in particular information regarding the         
essential services both further afield and here in Winton.  I know from feedback I have received these   
flyers have been useful to many. 
 

From my perspective our community is coping really well during this trying time.  People are looking out 
for family, elderly and neighbours.  Demand to this point on the food bank has been minimal and the food 
bank is very well stocked should this change in the coming weeks.  A massive shout out to the people 
who have donated meat for the freezer; it went from being next to empty to fill to the brim within the 
course of a morning.  Also, to Winton New World who have made a very generous donation to our food 
bank. I have said it many times, this is truly an amazingly generous community in which we live! 
 

Anzac Day took on a new way of remembrance and in my neighbourhood, it was quite special.  As I     
quietly took my place in the shelter of my door just before 6 am I noticed that most of my neighbours lights 
were also on, as 6 o’clock came around a loud speaker from a few doors away broke the silence with the 
national dawn service, and we were even treated to a lone piper and  Amazing Grace!   So, I’m sure I can 
say on behalf of anyone else who listened to this in the dark still of ANZAC morning, thank you to my 
neighbours, once again the community spirit was quite outstanding! 
 

Finally I just want to share something I read a few days ago about what people would remember the most 
about their time in lock down in 20- or 30-years’ time.  It is thought that adults will remember the inability to 
go to work, social distancing and being stuck at home with the family;  whereas children will more than 
likely remember fun times at home,  doing  things as a family, going for walks, bike rides, baking with Mum 
(or Dad), being schooled from home, going on bear hunts and making things to commemorate ANZAC 
Day of 2020. 
 

What ever it is that will stick in your mind, I hope that the memories are going to be happy ones and that 
perhaps the situation has encouraged you and your family to think about the good parts of lockdown that 
might become your new normal.  Stay safe everyone. 
 

Louise : Phone 027 236 9934 : E-mail: wcsw@xtra.co.nz  
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Brent Scammell Honda 
With the Government announcement of the upcoming drop to Alert Level 3 we can confirm that we will be 
open from Tuesday April 28 from 7.30 am - 5 pm. We will be operating according to the Covid-19      
guidelines to ensure safe order processing and workshop facilities. The Front shop will not be open, but all 
enquiries to the back door or workshop, knock and we will attend.   
email brent@brentscammellhonda.co.nz, Phone 03 2367993 or 0274338649 
 
Winton Motorcycles 
From 8am Tuesday 28th April 2020 we are pleased to announce that Winton Motorcycles will be will be 
back up and operating safely under COVID-19 Alert Level 3. Things will look a little bit different for us but 
we wanted to keep you all in the loop! While our show room will remained closed to the public we have put 
processes in place and can offer you contact free customer service, whether it is getting your bike        
serviced or repaired or you are just needing a part and or accessories. If you need any of these services 
please give our friendly team a call and they will be able to sort your needs out.   
 

The team at Winton Motorcycles is looking forward to getting back into work, but we do ask all our       
customers to please follow our directions and guide lines which have been put in place to keep our staff, 
customers and community safe.  If you have any questions please let us know.  
 

Thank you for supporting our local family business, which employs and supports 19 other local            
families.  Shop Local and lets kick start our community. As always, stay safe, stay home and take care of 
one another. 
 

Winton Motorcycles 03 236 7231, Blair 027 433 2562, Mark 021 064 7916 
 
Southern Real Estate 
We are happy to talk through any real estate questions at any time and with level 3 of Covid 19 guidelines 
we have limits in place for viewing property on the market.  In order to protect the health of all buyers and 
sellers I will only carry out the necessary visits to ensure people can move to their new homes and to    
finalise contracts already in place.  If you would like an appraisal for the market value of your property 
please give me a call and I can guide you through the process for free. I’m sure Winton homes will be 
looking wonderful with all the odd jobs and gardens up to date and I am confident there will be strong   
demand to buy and live in our lovely town. 
Stay safe and see you in level 2. 

 
 
 
 
 

Lace Ups will be operating our website www.laceups.co.nz with free local Winton delivery and pick ups.   
If there is anything that isn't listed on the website we are happy to take questions via Facebook and email 
Alternatively you can phone the shop on 236 7046 leave a message and we will get in touch. 
 
Marlenes Hair Salon 
Attention valued clients! We can’t wait to be back in salon working our magic. We will be in contact with all 
our amazing clients once we have the green light to re-open for business. If you require any hair products 
we can arrange a contactless exchange for you.  
Please don’t hesitate to: 
* Send us a message on Facebook or instagram  
* Or txt/phone 0277224816 
The team from Marlenes thanks you for your continued loyalty and support. 
 
Winton Pharmacy 
There will be very little change at the Pharmacy upon going to level 3. We have split our workforce into 2 
teams of 4 and we work 2 ½ days for 1 group and 3 days for the other. We will still have social distancing 
at the shop as per level 4 , but customers will have the opportunity to purchase any pharmacy item as 
long as they wait for our staff to come to them. 
The Medical Centres are emailing/faxing prescriptions we  will be taking a little longer to process them as 
we have a smaller workforce. We have plenty of hand sanitiser and masks at present. 
 
Preston Russell Law 
We will continue at level 3 to operate from home. Rebecca is available by mobile 027 429 4525 and email 
rebecca.mcleod@prlaw.co.nz.  
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Motoworx Winton 
From 8am Tuesday 28th April 2020 we will be open for business with our usual hours under Alert Level 3. 
Things will look a little bit different for us but we wanted to keep you in the loop! 
 

Our workshop will be open to full capacity. For all work required please book in with Justin on the phone, 
email or DMs. As always our yard remains drive-through for your convenience and safety. We are taking 
bookings for the workshop and parts/orders now in preparation for Tuesday.  
 

For all bikes delivered to our drive-through for servicing, maintenance, repairs, rebuilds etc. our preference 
at Alert Level 3 is that you bring your own ramps and attend to your own unloading/ loading. Should you 
not have your own ramps or be unable to unload/ load your bike (e.g. the likes of Mrs Motoworx who  
simply doesn’t know how) please let us know at the time of booking and we will arrange for Nathan or  
Justin to sort it while you remain safely in your vehicle.  
 

Our showroom will be closed at Level 3 but Justin will be instore and should you require anything from 
new bikes to parts, helmets, boots, riding gear, tyres, oil, chain lube or any of our other products please do 
call, email or DM Justin. He can arrange contactless pick up/payment via our drive through drop zone at 
the big roller door at the back of our showroom. This will be marked as drop zone. All items will be labelled 
with your name. Payments should also be contactless (online or over the phone).   
 

Given the size of our premises in comparison to the size of our staff we are able to operate very safely 
while maximising social distancing. The welfare of our staff is of the highest importance to us and for that 
reason the youngest member of our team (James) will not be returning until a lower alert level. Sanitising 
and hygiene systems have been put in place and our staff have been informed.   
 

We ask you to please support local during these uncertain times so that we can play our part in kick   
starting the economy. Please shop with your local bike shop (you have three great choices in Winton) and 
we love looking after our community’s needs.   
 

We also extend a big thank you to our farmers/the rural sector which has played a pivotal part in keeping 
things ticking at Alert Level 4. Our essential service customers are awesome and they ’ve been fifth gear 
tapped while the rest of us have been stuck in neutral. As always, stay safe and take care of one another.  
 

Please contact us on: Phone: 03 236 0320, Justin Cell: 027 338 4620, Email: justin@mworx.nz   
 
Westpac Winton  
won’t be open to the public over Alert Level 3. There is a COVID 19 phone number to ring for assistance 
0800 606 606. Just to note that our ATM outside the Winton branch does accept deposits with envelopes 
in the specific bin and operates/opens when the ‘Deposit’ function is selected after you have entered your 
card and have chosen ‘Deposit’. The ATM deposits are cleared and processed each Monday, Tuesday 
and Thursday at approx 2pm. Trust all are safe and well in your respective bubbles. 
 
Country Jewel 
As of Tuesday 28th April We Are Back! 
Although our store will not be physically open, we are available for: 
~ Purchases ~ Some Repairs ~ Batteries ~ Can arrange Contactless Pick Ups and some Deliveries 
 

Check out our Website - www.countryjewel.co.nz (PLEASE NOTE THIS IS A WORK IN PROGRESS). 
Or even better still, we would love to hear from you, so phone us on 03 2368786 or email us at           
countryjewel@xtra.co.nz. We are here to help and happy to chat regarding any queries. 
 
Southern Reap 
The Southern REAP offices will remain closed under Level 3 lockdown with staff working from home. 
Members of our community are welcome to contact us on enquiries@reap.co.nz if they require any    
learning support during this time – we have staff ready and willing to help you! 
 
Tyres and Wheels 
We remain open as per level 4 but with updated hours of 9am-4pm. 18 Moore Rd, Winton 236 8846  
 
Presbyterian Church  
The church building remains closed during level 3 for all activities. We will contact all building users when 
we reopen. All staff are working remotely from home. Any queries to cspoffice@xtra.co.nz 
 
Waste Collection 
Winton Transfer station open Fridays 12.30pm – 5.30pm  
Wheelie bin collection remains the same 
 
 

http://www.countryjewel.co.nz
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Central Physiotherapy  
remains open for telehealth appointments (No surcharge) under level 3. 
The clinic rooms remain closed, but all Physiotherapists are working effectively from home. 
We have had good uptake of this service to date and remain available for Physiotherapy management of 
any injuries, aches or pains.   
Online Pilates Classes with Sarah Ridley, Monday & Thursday @ 7:30pm and Tuesday & Friday @ 11am 
– Great Lockdown exercise option. $40 per five classes. 
Call Belinda on 027 239 1875 or centralphysiowinton@xtra.co.nz to book an appointment or join online 
Pilates classes. 
 
Nigel Molloy Joinery 

 
 


